
 

 

Tuke School Spring Term 

2021 Newsletter 

  A World Book Day Special 

Tuke School Values 
 

  
 

These Values reflect the principles that are 

important to our school community 

         
Who were the Heroes we celebrated? 

 

    
 
 

 World Book Day March 4th 2021     

  

During World Book Day we celebrated real 
life heroes. Heroes across the world and 

also those closer to home.

 

2021 

Health and care 

workers 



  

   We read our favourite books throughout the day  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We travelled in our ‘bubbles’     
exploring familiar books 

    
 

    
 

On another note- Please join Tuke virtual 

parent meetings from this term onwards  

Next scheduled meeting - April 26 2021: Social 
Communication & Turn Taking   
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
Our first parent training of the term with the school 
speech and language therapist took place on March 
1 and covered Intensive Interaction. It was a great 
success! For those not yet aware,  
Alanna has been hosting parent meetings this half 
term from 2:15 to 3pm on Mondays. Please 
join! All parents welcome. Parents of children not 
currently attending school due to COVID-19 are 
especially encouraged to attend. Links to the 
training will be sent out the morning of the training 
via email. 
 
Alanna Thompson 
Specialist Speech and Language Therapist. 

          

Thank you to everyone who 

helped to make it a very 

special day 
Notices:  
A parent vacancy for Tuke School Governing Body has 

become available.  Please let me know if you would like 

more information and are interested in becoming a member 

of our governing body. 

 

Thank you for supporting and donating to Comic Relief 2021. 

Tuke raised a total of £125.85 

 
Please respond to our Relationship and sex education 

survey. Information will be used as part of our parental 

consultation process. Thank you. 

 

We look forward to welcoming back students and 

staff who have been shielding. 


